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Communication dated 16 March 2012 from the 
Democratic People’s Republic of Korea to the 

Agency and the Director General’s Reply 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a communication dated 16 March 2012 from the Director General 

of the General Department of Atomic Energy of the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (DPRK). 

The letter from the DPRK and the Director General’s reply thereto, dated 30 March 2012, are herewith 

attached for the information of members of the Board. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Atoms for Peace 







 
 

 

 

 
 

 




